

PETERBOROUGH WEST NEIGHBOURHOOD COMMITTEE

THURSDAY 1 SEPTEMBER 2011

WARD FORUM 6.30PM – 7PM

NEIGHBOURHOOD COMMITTEE 7PM – 9PM

The Fitzwilliam Suite, The Cresset, Bretton Centre, Peterborough

This Neighbourhood Committee will start with a ward forum at 6.30pm. This will be a chance for you to talk to your ward Councillor about any issues which are affecting your area.

AGENDA

- | | |
|---|----------------------------------|
| 1. Apologies for Absence | Chairman |
| To receive any apologies from members unable to attend the meeting. | |
| 2. Declarations of Interest | Chairman |
| Members to declare any personal/personal prejudicial interests in any items on this agenda. | |
| 3. Minutes from the Previous Meeting | Chairman |
| To approve the minutes of the meeting held on 2 June 2011. | |
| 4. Issues Arising from the Previous Meeting | Neighbourhood
Manager |
| To receive an update on issues arising from the previous meeting. | |
| 5. Open Session | All |
| An opportunity for any member of the public, elected and co-opted members of the Neighbourhood Committee to raise anything that affects your area and to suggest items for future meetings. | |
| 6. Matters For Committee Decision | |
| There are no agenda items for Committee decision at this meeting. | |

7. Updates on Matters of Interest Relevant to the Committee

- | | |
|---|---------------------|
| a) Standing Invitee Update (Julie Rivett) | Update |
| b) Youth Forums (Cherry Lester)
(Cherry Lester will present on creating a Youth Forum to work alongside the Peterborough West Neighbourhood Committee) | Presentation |
| c) Midland Road Week of Action (Julie Rivett)
(Find out about the Midland Road week of action and how you can be involved) | Update |
| d) Verges (Peter Gell)
(Peter Gell will give the Committee an update on progress since the last Committee and what will happen next) | Update |
| e) HMP Peterborough (Andy Barringer)
(An opportunity to hear more about the work going on in the prison to reduce re-offending and to raise any questions you may have) | Presentation |

8. Next Meeting

The next meeting will be held on 12 January 2012 – Venue to be confirmed.

Committee Members:

Councillors:

CLr Pat Nash (Chairman and Bretton North Councillor)
CLr Matthew Dalton (Vice Chair and West Councillor)
CLr Wayne Fitzgerald (Bretton North)
CLr Mick Fletcher (Bretton South)
CLr Gul Nawaz (Ravensthorpe)
CLr Ed Murphy (Ravensthorpe)
CLr Stuart Martin (Bretton North)
CLr Samantha Dalton (West)
CLr Nick Arculus (West)

For enquiries about your Neighbourhood Committee or about this meeting please contact:
Neighbourhood Manager: Julie Rivett on 01733 864080 E-mail: Julie.rivett@peterborough.gov.uk
Democratic Services: Gemma George on 01733 452268 E-mail Gemma.george@peterborough.gov.uk